

MICHIGAN CHRISTIAN COLLEGE PRESENTS . . .



AUTUMN

Five people who love life, their school, and above all their God, have joined to share a message with you! Randy Gill, a sophomore music major from Cincinnati, Ohio, leads the group. He is joined by Mark Smith and Kathy Boggs, both freshmen music majors from Detroit, Michigan; Holly Wiser, a freshman music major from Ovid, Michigan; and sophomore home economics major Lynne Yoakum from Adrian, Michigan. It is their hope that they can add a smile to your day!

74 . . . MCC'S YEAR OF THE YES

You are challenged to discover the opportunities of Michigan Christian College....a college where you can participate in an abundance of activity while earning either a two-year liberal arts or technical degree...where you are surrounded by the beauties of nature on a scenic campus, yet can drive to the nation's fifth largest city in just minutes....where you not only find new friends, but new brothers and sisters....where Jesus is the Answer. Jesus is the Yes!

For catalog or more information write: Larry Stewart, Director of Admissions Michigan Christian College 800 West Avon Road, Rochester, MI 48063 (313) 651-5800